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 27 September 2023 
 
Dear Mr Wright,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your letter updating me and the Minister for Food, Farming and 
Fisheries on the work of the Food and Drink Export Council.  
 
I would like to thank you and all the Council members for all of your work to date and confirm 
that I will be placing a copy of your letter in the Libraries of both Houses of Parliament.  

 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 
 

 
Lord Offord of Garvel 

Minister for Exports 
Department for Business and Trade 


